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Access tracks: 
There has been substantial progress made 

on the access tracks throughout the wind 

farm due to the good weather. 

Approximately 50% of the tracks are now 

trafficable and many more are under 

construction. 

Foundations: 
Two or three wind turbine foundations will be 

poured every week. Samples of the concrete are 

taken for testing at accredited testing laboratories 

to ensure the required quality and compressive 

strength of the concrete is achieved.  Once the 

concrete has cured, and sufficient concrete 

strength has been obtained, backfilling of the 

foundations can commence. 

 

 

Connections: 
Works continuing at the collector substation. 

The foundations are being prepared and 

close to being poured. The earth grid is 80% 

completed. The internal cabling has 

commenced alongside the access tracks to 

link all the turbines to the collector 

substation. 

Work continues on the access tracks 

between the wind farm and the Tarrone 

terminal station.  


